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Fw: Official Travel Exemption Request

Lauren Shipton <lauren.shipton@plimsollproductions.com>
Fri 30/04/2021 15:00
To: George Pretty <George.Pretty@plimsollproductions.com>

From: CPHOTravelRequests <cphotravelrequests@gov.nu.ca>

Sent: 22 April 2021 16:26

To: Lauren Shipton <lauren.shipton@plimsollproductions.com>

Cc: NU Isolation Reservations <NUisolationreservations@Nunavutcare.ca>
Subject: RE: Official Travel Exemption Request

Hi,
CPHO has approved for isolation, please continue with your request.
Qujannamiik,

Sent on behalf of the Chief Public Health Officer
Department of Health
SD

From: Lauren Shipton <lauren.shipton@plimsollproductions.com>

Sent: April 21, 2021 1:33 PM

To: CPHOTravelRequests <cphotravelrequests@gov.nu.ca>

Cc: Jacqui Crowe <Jacqui.Crowe @plimsollproductions.com>; George Pretty
<George.Pretty @plimsollproductions.com>

Subject: Official Travel Exemption Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear CPHO,

As requested, | have attached a letter from our employer, Plimsoll Productions, detailing the
essential nature of the film crew's work.

Please do let me know if you require any additional information. We will submit our isolation
reservation requests to NUisolationreservations@Nunavutcare.ca as directed, once we have
received your approval.

We look forward to hearing from you.
Kindest regards,

Lauren
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